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Hello, 

I have been a resident of Altadore for more than a decade. I am in opposition to the Land Use Bylaw 
Amendment from R-C2 to R-CG for 1603 38th Ave SW.  

I am in opposition because this is a narrow lot and I have concerns about parking in the area. I think the  
residents of the immediate surrounding area need to be consulted prior to any land use amendment. It is 
currently very hard to find a parking spot any where in Altadore - the streets are lined with cars. It has become 
unsafe for pedestrians and bike riders. 

If you wish to contact me further, I am available via email at nwinkler0.gmai Learn and my mobile is (403) 992- 
5562. 

Thank you. 
Natalie Winkler 
4006 15A Street SW 
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